
Birmingham	Business	License		Seminar	
Presented	by:	

	

	

	

The	Birmingham	city	council	recently	approved	a	change	to	the	Contractor’s	business	license	tax.		The	
change	will	become	effective	on	January	1,	2016.	On	November	12th,	the	City	of	Birmingham	and	the	
coalition	of	associations	that	worked	with	the	city	on	these	changes	will	host	a	seminar	explaining	the	
new	process.		Association	representatives,	City	of	Birmingham's	ϐinance	department	and	City	of	Bir-
mingham’s	legal	department	representatives		will	be	in	attendance.		After	the	presentation	the	panel	
will	address	pre-submitted	questions	received	on	or	before	November	9,	2015.			Please	include	any	
questions	you	may	have	in	the	space	provided	below.			

	
When:	Thursday,	November	12	–	10:00am		

Where:	
Crossplex	(of	Birmingham)	
2331	Bessemer	Road	
Birmingham,	AL	35209	

RESERVATION	FORM	(PLEASE	PRINT)		
Please	limit	the	number	of	attendees	to	2	per	company	

Company	_________________________________________________________________	

Attendee	_________________________________________________________		Attendee________________________________________________	

Email______________________________________________________________Email_____________________________________________________	

Deadline	To	Register	and	Submit	Questions	
is		November	9th.	

Email	or	Fax	this	form	to:		
charles@abc‐alabama.org	

205-879-5090	

Use	this	space	or	a	separate	sheet	to	submit	your	questions	about	the	changes	to	the	Birmingham	Business	License	Fee.			


